TOWN OF

LOWELL

c uLT vV A cC OMMUN

LOWELL — CEDAR LAKE
JOINT MANAGEMENT OVERISGHT BOARD (JMOB)
MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE

The Lowell-Cedar Lake Joint Management Board meeting scheduled for Tuesday, April 22, 2025,
at 6:00 pm in the Council Chambers at the Lowell Town Hall, located at 501 E. Main Street, Lowell,
Indiana, 46356, has been cancelled at the request of the Town of Cedar Lake.

NOTE: This notice was posted at the Lowell Town Hall on Monday, April 21, 2025, at 9:45 am, and hand-delivered or emailed to
the following: Lowell Town Council, Town Consultants, Town Staff, Cedar Lake Town Hall, Town Attorney, and the Times.
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